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The Flu (Influenza)

Acetobacter baumanii

Clostridium

E. coli

Enterococcus faecium

H. pylori

Klebsiella pneumoniae

Myco-bacterium tuberculosis

Proteus mirabilis

Pseudomonas aeruginosa

Respiratory infections

Rheumatism

Salmonella

SARS

Shigella

Staphylococcus Aureus

Streptococcus pyogenes

The common cold
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Garlic has been 
used as a medicine 
and health-promoter 
for 5,000 years. It was 
widely used in ancient 
Assyria, Egypt, India, 
Greece and China.

In more recent times, 
at least 1,200 
pharmacologic studies 
were done on garlic 
by 1997, as well as 
many hundreds of 
studies on the 
chemistry of garlic.

 

Ginger (Zingiber 
officinale Rosc), long 
believed to have the 
ability to ward off flu 
as our moms have 
been telling us, might 
have potential clinical 
applications as a 
preventive and 
therapeutic agents for 
flu virus infection .In 
traditional Chinese 
medicine, Ginger has 
been used as one of 
the principal herbs to 
treat a cold.

Star Anise has been 
used in a tea as a 
working remedy for 
rheumatism, and the 
seeds are sometimes 
chewed after meals to 
aid digestion. As a 
warm and moving 
herb, Ba Jiao is used 
to assist in relieving 
cold-stagnation in the 
middle jiao, according 
to TCM.. In 2005, 
there was a  shortage 
of Star Anise due to its 
use in making Tamiflu.
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